

July 30, 2021

Dear Family Member,

I just wanted to give you a quick update regarding COVID. The Oneida Extended Care Facility remains COVID free at this time. Last week I shared the changes with our Visitor Response Plan, particularly not needing to pre-schedule in-person visits. I am hearing from both staff and families that the changes have been positive. If you have any questions, please contact Social Services at 315-361-2304.

I want to thank all the family members for their cooperation with the screening process and compliance with all the infection control protocols we have in place.

Sincerely,

Fortunato Scerbo III

Administrator